
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  

The Greenville Police Department requires comprehensive 
reporting that includes both uses of force and threats of 
force. Per section 4.2.1 of GPD policy, anytime an employee 
uses physical force or points a firearm directly at a person, 
they must make a complete written Response to Resistance 
and Aggression (RRA) Report to his or her supervisor. 
 
Response to Resistance and Aggression Reports should be 
completed no sooner than 24 hours after the incident has 
occurred to allow for accurate recall of the incident. Reports 
must be submitted in writing to an officer’s supervisor within 
72 hours of an incident. 
 
Every use of force report is logged, tracked, and reviewed by 
the Office of Internal Affairs. All RRA reports are also 
reviewed by the designated Bureau Commander and Chief 
of Police. 


